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Lambeth Trades Union Council report for Branch meeting  

10th October 2006  
 

• The last meeting was 25th September 2006 – the next meeting will 
be 23rd October 2006. 

• At the September meeting there was a speaker from Lambeth 
Defend Council Housing – on the campaign to stop the transfer 
of LB Lambeth Housing stock to ALMOs, which was being 
supported by Lambeth UNISON branch. Lambeth TUC agreed to 
support the campaign and affiliate to LDCH.  

• There was an update from T&G members at REMPLOY on the 
current campaign to keep REMPLOY factories open. There is a 
REMPLOY factory in Brixton. The T&G Branch that covers 
REMPLOY is affiliated to LTUC. 

• There was a motion from RMT Bakerloo branch opposing the 
privatisation of the East London line – this was passed.   

• Agreed an application for the grant from SERTUC would be 
made – the proposal will be in line with the TUC JCC programme 
for Trade Union Councils 2006/2007. 

• There was a report back from Lambeth LGBT Forum.  
• There was a report back on GLATUC. The public meeting on the 

14th October 2006 was noted.  
• Was agreed that as the Bread & Roses did not have disabled 

access – future meetings would be held at the 336 Centre.   
 


